

Kingston Community Credit Union receives OCUF Outstanding Corporate Achievement Award

For immediate release - Kingston Community Credit Union receives OCUF Outstanding Corporate Achievement Award.

(May 18th, 2023 - Kingston, Ontario)

Kingston Community Credit Union accepted the Outstanding Corporate Achievement Award at the Ontario Credit Union Foundation's 44th Annual General Meeting. The award is given annually to a credit union in recognition of their contribution to the community.

OCUF recognized those whose investment in the community is above normal expectations in one or more of the following ways:

- · A single project or program supported financially or otherwise during the preceding year,
- An ongoing pattern or record of community investment continuing over an extended period of time through to and including the preceding calendar year,
- A major new activity, program or commitment started during the preceding calendar year.

Upon review of all submissions by OCUF's Board of Directors, Kingston Community Credit Union was selected as the recipient of the award.

"KCCU has always been a strong believer in contributing to our community to improve the lives of our members and their families. We are humbled by the caring enthusiasm of our staff and grateful for the recognition of their efforts by the OCUF" said Jon Dessau, CEO of Kingston Community Credit Union.

In 2022, Kingston Community Credit Union supported 68 local organizations through fundraising, donations, and sponsorships. KCCU delivered 6 Financial Literacy sessions to 115 learners, supported 7 credit union families during the holiday season and staff members volunteered a total of 436 hours.

To view Kingston Community Credit Unions 2022 Community Report, click here.

To learn more about the Ontario Credit Union Foundation, and the award click here.

About Kingston Community Credit Union:

KCCU, a member-owned, democratically operated financial co-operative is open to those who work or reside in the greater Kingston area, KCCU strongly believes in building co-operative relationships with their members and community. For over 65 years, KCCU has made a positive impact on our local community with charitable giving, volunteerism, and financial education. They have a proud tradition of co-operative business ethics and continue to demonstrate their values: Co-operation, Integrity, Community, Sharing, Financial Strength, Education, and Respect for All. As part of the credit union philosophy of People Helping People, KCCU is committed to building, strengthening, and enhancing the lives of those in our community.

To find out more about KCCU visit us at www.kccu.ca or David Bull, CFO (dbull@kccu.ca) at 613-384-5555.







